
We have had an awesome first month of school with all kinds of activities start-

ing up.  Our intermediate soccer team had lots of fun at their soccer tournament 

this past week and made it to the finals against Smith where they lost by one 

goal.  Our junior soccer team looks forward to their upcoming tournament on 

October 5. The cross country team has been practicing daily and their first meet 

took place on September 26 with their second meet coming up on Oct. 3 and the 

DSBN meet on Oct. 13.  Our annual Terry Fox Run took place on September 23 

as all of our students gathered together to continue the work that Terry started 

many years ago. Thank you to the Laker community as we raised over $800 for 

cancer research. 

We are very proud of all of our students and staff and how much they have man-

aged to accomplish in such a short time!  

We would also like to take this opportunity to welcome a new staff member to 

Lakeview this month. Mrs. Brown has joined the Lakeview team in the role of 

Early Childhood Educator in Mrs. Leystra’s Kindergarten classroom.    
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L A K E V I E W  N E W S  

 

Please make sure that the office and your child’s teacher are aware of any sig-

nificant health issues that may be cause for concern throughout the school 

day.  If your child has a significant health issue such as life-threatening aller-

gies (anaphylaxis), asthma, diabetes, epilepsy, or another health condition, 

please notify the office immediately. Plan of Care forms (Emergency Medical 

Information forms) are available on our school website., lakeview.dsbn.org or 

by emailing lav@dsbn.org.  Please return the forms to the school as soon as 

possible. Having this up-to-date information is critical for your child’s safety.  

PLAN OF CARE  —                                             

Emergency Medical Information Form  

Holiday Monday 
Enjoy an extra long weekend 

with your family.  Monday,  

October 10 is Thanksgiving.  

See you back on October 11! 

 

 

School Council 

The first School Council 

meeting of the year took 

place on Tuesday, Sept. 27, 

at 6:30 p.m. in the library.  

Minutes are available on the 

school website lake-

view.dsbn.org.  The next 

meeting will be on Tuesday, 

Nov. 22 at 6:30 p.m.  All par-

ents/guardians are welcome 

to join. We look forward to 

your participation. 

School Photos 

School photos have been 

booked for Oct. 5 (retakes Nov. 

1).  More information will be 

shared closer to the date. 



P A G E  3  

Your child’s 

safety is our 

priority! 

Arrival & Dismissal Procedures 

 

L A K E V I E W  N E W S  

As you are aware, school zones and parking lots are VERY congested during arrival and 

dismissal times so it is imperative that we have safety procedures in place.  We appreciate 

your cooperation in helping to ensure the safety of every person during these busy times.  

The following procedures will be in place: 

1. No students will be permitted in the parking lot without an adult.  Please do not ask 

your child to meet you at your vehicle unless you are using the Kiss & Ride lane. 

2. In the morning, if you enter the back parking lot between 8:45 and 9:00 a.m., you will be 

directed into the Kiss & Ride lane and will have to wait in line to leave the parking lot 

area. 

3. There is very limited parking available at the school.  Please park in designated spots 

only.  PLEASE NOTE:  The area along the west side of the driveway to the parking lot is 

NOT a parking area.  We suggest  parking on a side street and walking your child to the 

crosswalk.   

4. Staff are out on duty at 8:45 a.m. so you can drop your child off and carry on with your 

day.  If you are dropping your student off, please use our Kiss & Ride lane.  There will 

be 3 drop-off spaces in front of the entrance gate.  Please remain in line and follow the 

directions of the staff.  Be sure that your children are ready to hop out of the car when 

you stop so that you do not hold up traffic in the parking lot.  It is safest if children exit 

your vehicle on the passenger side only.   

5. Children who walk to school even if they are with their parents should cross with the 

crossing guard and follow the sidewalk around to the back of the school.   Students 

should not be using the front doors to enter the school unless they are late.  Please have 

your child buzz at the front door and wait for one of our secretaries to respond.   

6. Please allow your children to go to the school yard by themselves.  This is an excellent 

opportunity for them to develop independence and confidence.  When children are dis-

missed at the end of each day, they may meet younger siblings or you, the parents, in 

front of the school in front of the Kindergarten courtyard and then use the crosswalk.   

7. Please  note that  supervision begins at 8:45 a.m. in the morning.   Students should not 

be arriving at school prior to supervision time. 

 

 



Grade 3  

Cross Country 



Grade 3  

Cross Country 



Intermediate Soccer Team 



Mrs. Gaspic’s Grade 3  Class 

 Terry Fox Day 





Mrs. Lobb and Mrs. Beaulieu’s 

Kindergarten Class—Rowan’s Law Day 



Mrs. Cruise and Mrs. 

Kleuskens 

Kindergarten Class     

National Day for Truth 

and Reconciliation 





Mrs. Leystra and Mrs. Brown’s Kindergarten Class      



Mrs. Lobb and Mrs. Beaulieu’s Kindergarten Class     

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 




